
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

 

Regular Meeting of the Planning Commission 
 

March 2, 2015 
 

 

TO:  Chairperson Landis Graden 

  Vice Chair Marvin Kinney 

  Commissioner Roberto Cortez 

Commissioner Anthony Adams 

  Commissioner Karimah Karah 

Commissioner Robert Schussel 

  Commissioner Jim Scoggin 

     

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the Planning Commission 

scheduled for Monday, March 2, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. is cancelled.  The next regular 

meeting of the Commission will be held on Monday, March 16, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Further information may be obtained from the Planning Division, 555 Santa Clara 

Street – 2nd Floor, Vallejo, California, (707) 648-4326. 

 

 

Landis Graden    Andrea J. Ouse, AICP 

Chairman     Secretary to Commission 

 

 

 
I hereby certify that I caused a true copy of the above notice to be delivered to each of the Commissioners of the 

Vallejo Planning Commission at least 24 hours before the time set for the meeting. 

 

       
             

      Andrea Ouse 

      Secretary to Commission 


